
St. James’ Sebastopol & St. Aloysius Redan 
Parish Priest: Fr Kevin Maloney, Ph: 5331 4981 

Presbytery: 508 Leith St, Redan 

Easter Sunday - Sunday 27th March 2016 

Next week’s readings:   Sunday 3rd April 2016  2nd Sunday of Easter (C) 

Acts 5:12-16  Ps  117(118):2-4, 22-27  Apocalypse 1:9-13, 17-19  John 20:19-31 

   Sebastopol Parish Coordinator: Pauline O’Brien, Ph: 5336 1353 

Email: sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tuesday 9.30am – 4.30pm, Friday 9.30am – 2.00pm 

   Redan Parish Coordinator:  Bernadette Lynch, Ph: 5335 9460 

Email: redan@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tue & Wed 9.00am-12.00pm, Thursday 9.00am-3.00pm 

   Parish Secretary:   Jacinta Westbrook, Ph: 5331 2933,  

Email: ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Office hours: Monday – Friday 10.00am – 5.00pm 

  There are two collections. The first (Presbytery collection) is for the support of the parish priest and follows the sermon.  

   The second is for the running of the parish (planned giving, envelopes) and occurs after the Intercessions. 

     Last Weekend’s Collections:  Parish             Sebastopol $829.35   Redan $951.00 

                                             Presbytery     Sebastopol $335.10   Redan $527.00 
 

Baptism Parent Information Evenings for the Parishes of Redan and Sebastopol - Parents wishing to have their 

children Baptised in the parishes of Redan and Sebastopol need to attend a Baptism preparation evening.  

At this meeting the enrolment for the Sacrament and date of celebration will be confirmed. These meetings 

are held on the 2nd Thursday of the month at 7.00pm in the Redan Parish Centre, 506 Leith Street Redan.  

The next meeting will be on Thursday 14th April 2016.  For any enquiries please contact Bernadette or Pauline 

at either parish centre. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Easter prayer 
Let us pray – All powerful God,  

your Son conquered death through the Resurrection, giving us the hope of eternal life.   

With the women at the tomb, we are amazed; with Peter, we seek you;  and with Thomas, we believe. 

Be with us as we rejoice in the joy that the Resurrection brings. 

Renew our gift of faith so that, like Christ’s first followers, we may proclaim the good news of salvation. 

Through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

 

Mass Times;  
 

Tuesday No Mass Redan  
                          12:05pm Cathedral  

Wednesday     9.30am   Sebastopol 
                          12:05pm Cathedral  

Thursday 9.30am   Redan  
                          12:05pm Cathedral  

Friday      No Mass Sebastopol 
                          12:05pm Cathedral  
 

Sacrament of Penance  
Cathedral     Friday 11.00am  Saturday 11.30 am 

Weekend Masses 
Cathedral    St Aloysius    St James’           
6.30 pm Vigil  7.00 pm Vigil                

8.00 am          9.00 am        10.30 am 

10.30 am 

5.00  pm  
Rokewood 3rd Sunday at 10.30am 

Recent Deaths:   
Antonio Lagoa, Peter Reidy, 
 

 

 

Anniversaries:   
Cornelia Baxter, John Damen, Thomas Everard,  

Mary Keighery, Denis Kermond, Mary Maher,  

Michael Marra,  

 

Please remember in your Prayers the following:  
Maria Bessems, Norah Best, Julie Delahenty,  

Joseph Graafmans, Mary Patricia Guinan, Jim Maher, 

Frank Nolan, John O’Keeffe, Mary Skelton,  

Leonie Street, Connie Vincent, Lynn Whiteley 

 

 
 



St. James’ Parish Sebastopol 
 

Opportunities for Prayer 
Monday         10.30am Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament including Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.  Your 
presence is welcome.  (Please note change of time) 

Wednesday   Rosary will be recited at 9.00am before 9.30am Mass. 
 

Dates to Remember 
Sunday 27th March                  2.30pm             Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group 

Monday 28th March                 7pm                 St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting 
 

Filipino Community 
Rosary                                                                                   2nd Wednesday of month at 7pm 

Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group      1st & 3rd Sunday of the month at 2.30pm (commencing April) 
 

Easter Offerings at St. James’ 
Along with Christmas Offerings (and donations at the time of baptisms, weddings and funerals), Easter Offerings 

make an important contribution to the funds from which clergy salary and living expenses are paid.  Envelopes are 

available on the pews. 
 

First Eucharist (Holy Communion) 
A parent information session will be held on Tuesday 26th April at 7pm in the St. James’ Foyer.  This sacrament is 

offered to children who are in Grade 4 or older and who have been Baptised, Confirmed and received the 

Sacrament of Penance.  Please bring along your child’s baptism and confirmation certificate/s with you to the 

meeting, if you have not already given to our Sacramental team.  The cost of the program is $25.  For any enquiries 

please contact Pauline at the Parish Office on 5336 1353 or Fr. Kevin on 5331 4981. 
 

Prayer after Communion 
God, my creator, breathe on me, renew me, refresh me, extend my abilities, comfort me in adjusting to changes in 

health, mobility and activity.  Body of Jesus Christ flow through every fibre of my being.  Keep me well, and hope 

filled, always.  Holy Spirit use me in my situation, for the good of others.  Amen 

*************************************************************************************************************************** 

Many Thanks 
To all those who have participated in the preparation, setup and involvement in the Easter ceremonies.  Thank you 

for making it a wonderful and prayerful time. 

 
Prayer of Pope Francis for the Jubilee 
Lord Jesus Christ, you have taught us to be merciful like the heavenly Father, and have told us that whoever sees 

you sees Him.  Show us your face and we will be saved.  Your loving gaze freed Zacchaeus and Matthew from 

being enslaved by money; the adulteress and Magdalene from seeking happiness only in created things; made 

Peter weep after his betrayal, and assured Paradise to the repentant thief.  Let us hear, as if addressed to each 

one of us, the words that you spoke to the Samaritan woman: “If you knew the gift of God!”  You are the visible 

face of the invisible Father, of the God who manifests his power above all by forgiveness and mercy:  let the 

Church be your visible face in the world, its Lord risen and glorified.  You willed that your ministers would also be 

clothed in weakness in order that they may feel compassion for those in ignorance and error:  let everyone who 

approaches them feel sought after, loved, and forgiven by God.  Send your Spirit and consecrate every one of us 

with its anointing, so that the Jubilee of Mercy may be a year of grace from the Lord, and your Church, with 

renewed enthusiasm, may bring good news to the poor, proclaim liberty to captives and the oppressed, and 

restore sight to the blind.   

We ask this of you, Lord Jesus, through the intercession of Mary, Mother of Mercy; you who live and reign with the 

Father and the Holy Spirit for ever and ever.  Amen.  

Year of Mercy digital resource kit available at www.cssr.org.au 

 
Diocesan Website:  The new diocesan website was launched late last year www.ballarat.catholic.org.au.  The 

website contains information on the diocese and parishes and also has a section for members to access resources 

relevant to diocesan ministries. 

 
e-News:  e-News is available to all members of the diocese and those associated with and with an interest in the 

life of the diocese.  It is published every two weeks and distributed via email. You can subscribe to receive e-News 

on the diocesan website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or you are welcome to submit items for publication to 

enews@ballarat.catholic.org.au.  News items submitted should have relevance to the life and activity of the 

parishes and schools of the diocese and include photos where possible. 

 



St. Aloysius Parish Redan 

Invitation to pray the Rosary - Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 9.00am before the 9.30am Mass 
 

Adoration and Exposition – 1st & 3rd Friday of the month, 7.00 pm – 8.00 pm. 
 

Anointing Mass – thank you to all who helped celebrate the Anointing Mass last Tuesday.  A lovely day was had by 

all, a yummy lunch and Easter fun.  The Caring Circle wish all parishioners a Happy and Holy Easter 
 

Parish Schools – Both school communities celebrate Whole School Prayer every Friday morning; St. Aloysius at 

8.40am in the school auditorium and Lumen Christi at 8.50am in their school hall.  All parishioners are invited to 

celebrate this special time with them.  Please enter through either school front office 
 

First Eucharist (Holy Communion) 
A parent information session will be held on Thursday 28th April at either 10am or 7pm in Ryan Hall.  This sacrament 

is offered to children who are in Grade 4 or older and who have been Baptised, Confirmed and received the 

Sacrament of Penance.  Please bring along your child’s baptism and confirmation certificate/s with you to the 

meeting, if you have not already given it.  The cost of the program is $25.  For any enquiries please contact 

Bernadette at the Parish Office on 5335 9460 or Fr. Kevin on 5331 4981. 
 

Office Closure – The Parish office will be closed over the school holidays; it will reopen on Tuesday 12th April. 

Wishing you all a very Happy and Holy Easter, Bernadette  
 

Roster 2nd/3rd April 

Mass Leader Reader Offertory  Sp Ministers Welcomer Projector Counters Cleaners 
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Children’s Liturgy: School Holidays 
 

 

 

Caritas Australia would like to THANK YOU for supporting Project Compassion. If you still have your Project 
Compassion box or set of envelopes at home, please bring them back next week or visit www.caritas.org.au to make 
your donation online. 

Thank you for supporting us this year as we celebrate 50 years of Project Compassion. You are helping to empower the 
world’s poorest children, women and men with vital learning and renewed hope.  

www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion    1800 024 413 

 

St John of God Ballarat Past Trainees  - are holding a reunion on Saturday April 9th at the Ballarat Golf Club.  

For details call Geraldine Vagg on 0418 554 096. 
 

Mercy Associates Pilgrimage - The Mercy Associates invite you to join them on a Pilgrimage to the Academy of 

Mary Immaculate, Nicholson Street, Fitzroy - the first Sisters of Mercy establishment in Victoria -  on Wednesday, 

April 20, 2016.  On this Pilgrimage we will travel, reflect, pray and talk together on mercy and compassion in our 

lives and the world today.  Catherine McAuley was the founder of the Sisters of Mercy and Ursula Frayne was one 

of Catherine's early companions in Dublin.  Ursula led a group of Sisters to Australia and established works of mercy 

and compassion in Melbourne.  We will visit Ursula's grave, memorial chapel and creation windows and have a 

tour of The Academy.  A pre-pilgrimage Information Session will be held on Monday, April 11 from 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

in the Mercy Gathering Room, Gent Street, Ballarat (off Victoria Street).  For further information please contact 

Ursula Diamond-Keith, email gudiamond-keith@live.com.au or ph. 0407717626 or Margaret McDonald, email 

nannymacca@gmail.com or ph. 53435315 or Rita Hayes rsm, email ritahayes@mercy.org.au or ph. 53313026. 



 
 


